
Rotary News & Notes  
Announcements: 
 

Bowling FUN-Raiser 
 

Thank you to everyone who 

participated in our annual 

Bowling FUN-Raiser at Oshkosh 

Lanes last week. Special thanks 

to the organizing committee – it 

was a great event!  

 

Vocational Corner 
 

To better know our fellow 

Rotarians (and what they do 

professionally) Vocational 

Service is looking for club 

members to spend five minutes 

addressing the club at an 

upcoming meeting on their own 

careers. If you are interested 

please reach out to either Terry 

Chier or Dan Buttke.  

 

Beautification and 

Environment Meeting 
 

Our club’s beautification 

committee will meet at 8:30 a.m. 

on Friday, Nov. 7 at the Delta 

Restaurant – all Rotarians are 

invited to attend. The meeting 

will include a presentation by 

Art Rathjen and Greg Kleinheniz 

in regards to the University of 

Wisconsin Oshkosh biodigester 

energy generation project. 

Contact Ken Friedman for more 

information.  

 

Save the Date 
 

The annual Rotary District 6270 

conference is mixing up its 

format for 2015. Our district will 

join forces with Rotary districts 

6250 and 6220 for a TRI-CON 

celebrating 100 years of district 

service. The convention will be 

held May 15 to 17, 2015 at the 

Radisson Paper Valley in 

Appleton. Registration details 

will be posted to the District 

6270 website in the coming 

weeks. 

 

The Hub 
 

If you have an announcement for 

The Hub, send it to Jeff Potts. 

All Rotary-related items are 

welcome and on occasion we 

have room for non-Rotary times. 

Send information to 

Jeff@VisitOshkosh.com no later 

than Tuesday at noon of the 

week you wish it to be 

published. 

Topic:  “Julie Pollnow: Business Incentive 

Travel” 
 

 

2013– 2014 Board 
President: Nicole Peterson 
Pres. Elect: Tom Kloeckner 
Past Pres.: Lori Davis 
Secretary: Jeff Potts                           
Treasurer: Kathy Hanson 
Foundation: Bill Wresch 
Membership: Eben Johnson 
Sgt-at-Arms:       Craig Burnett 
Public Relations: Dawn Benish 
 

Club Service Chairs 

Steve Poeschl & Autumn Urban 

Community Service Chairs 

Todd Slagter & Vicky Redlin  

International Service Chairs 

Mark Stockli & Matt Bakalars   

New Generations 

Patty Shea & Jessica Benesh  
 
Vocational Service Chairs 

Dan Buttke & Terry Chier 

Dist. 6270 
  Dist. Gov.: Mary Beth Seiser 
  Zone-B A.D.G.: Jeffrey Reed 

R.I. President: Gary C.K. Huang 

Calendar of Events 
Upcoming Programs 

  

Nov. 5 
 
 
Nov. 12 

Exchange Student 
Returns 
 
Inductions & Paul Harris 
Fellow  Awards 

  

Recurring Events 

3nd Mon. 
(Nov. 17) 

Club Board Meeting 
4:00 – 6:00, Robbins 
 

Other Rotary Events 

 
Dec. 15 
 
Dec. 16 
 
 
 
 

 
Wrapping Party @ Robbins 
 
Parent Connection Holiday 
Party 
 
 
 

  

  

  

  

 

Volume 43, Issue 16 – October 29, 2014 

 Page 1                                                                                                   P.O. Box 1202, Oshkosh, WI 54903-1202   
 



District Governor 

Nominations 
 

Now is the time to nominate one 

of your past presidents to be a 

candidate for District Governor 

for the Rotary year 2017-18.  

The application deadline is 

November 1, 2014.  The 

successful candidate will 

experience a once in a lifetime 

opportunity as THE officer of 

Rotary International in District 

6270. He/She will have the 

fantastic opportunity to meet and 

work closely with all of the 

Rotarians and Clubs in District 

6270, as well as forming new 

life-long friendships with 500+ 

other governors from throughout 

the world of Rotary 

International. 

  

To qualify as a candidate, a 

Rotarian must meet these basic 

criteria: 

-Be a member in good standing 

(except honorary) of a Rotary 

club that is in good standing 

with Rotary International 

-Have served one full term as 

club president 

-Have completed at least seven 

years of membership in one or 

more Rotary clubs 

-Must attend the international 

assembly for its full duration just 

prior to taking office 

 

Duties of a Governor: 

The governor is charged with the 

duty of furthering the Object of 

RI in exercising direct 

supervision of the clubs in the 

district.  The governor shall be 

responsible for the following 

activities in the district: 

 

-Organizing new clubs 

-Strengthening existing clubs 

-Promoting cordial relations 

between clubs and between the 

clubs and RI 

-Planning for and presiding at 

the district conference and 

assisting the governor-elect in 

the planning and preparation for 

the presidents-elect raining and 

district assembly 

-Personally visiting every club 

as early in the year as possible, 

but preferably during the first six 

months 

-Issuing a monthly letter to each 

club president and secretary in 

the district 

-Reporting promptly to RI as 

may be required by the president 

or the board 

-Supplying the governor-elect, 

prior to the international 

assembly, full information as to 

the condition of clubs with 

recommended action for 

strengthening clubs 

-Transferring continuing district 

files to the governor-elect 

 

Look around, Rotarians!  There 

are highly qualified leaders in 

District 6270 who meet these 

qualifications.   

 

If you know of a Rotarian 

meeting the above qualification, 

take the initiative today, and talk 

to that person about becoming a 

candidate for Governor, then 

contact PDG Tamie Koop or the 

District Office for the 

application form. 

 

 

 

Weekly Invocations 

October   Kent Mosebach 

Weekly Greeters                                              
 

Oct. 29   Justin Williams & 

Mary Koch 

 

Nov. 5   John Dinse & Barb 

Herzog 
 

 
The Hub – Info Please! 
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org 

The District Website 
http://rotary6270.org  

Visit RI’s Website 
http://www.rotary.org 

Have information for The 

HUB?  Submit it no later 

than noon on Tuesday to 

Jeff@VisitOshkosh.com  

 

Of the things we think, say 

or do: 

1. Is it the truth? 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

3. Will it build good will and 

better friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned? 

The Four 

Way Test 
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